
RE: Need your guidance on a Curriculum issue

Eileen DeLuca <Eileen.DeLuca@fsw.edu>
Tue 10/5/2021 9:45 AM

To: Mary Myers <Mary.Myers@fsw.edu>
Cc: Sheila Seelau <Sheila.Seelau@fsw.edu>
I prefer the first option, but just as a regular course proposal with exception to term start.  In other words, update the
syllabus and put it back through the curriculum process and once approved we “unhide” the program.
 
Does that sound reasonable?
 
From: Mary Myers 

Sent: Tuesday, October 05, 2021 9:36 AM

To: Eileen DeLuca <Eileen.DeLuca@fsw.edu>

Cc: Sheila Seelau <Sheila.Seelau@fsw.edu>

Subject: Need your guidance on a Curriculum issue
 
Hi, Dr. DeLuca.
I need your guidance on a curriculum issue.  One of the classes in the new BAS-IST was removed in error last
year via the 5-year deletion rule (I did not see it on the list, and it was my error).  
 
The program is in the 2021/2022 catalog (hidden).Now that the program is fully approved, we would like to
activate the program page in the 2021/2022 FSW catalog and put a big banner on top:  Beginning in fall 2021!
and add it to the list of programs in the catalog.  This will give our advisors a good resource for recruiting, and
students can see what the curriculum looks like. 
 
The problem is - ISM 4153 Enterprise Information Systems is missing because it was deactivated, so the
program page is not accurate.
 
There are two options to fix this through the Curriculum Committee:

Submit an exception memo asking that ISM4153 be reinstated for 2021/2022. This would allow us to
activate it in the catalog. Jeffrey Peterman would send the notice to the state.
Put a Program change through for 2022/20223 and keep the program hidden the 2021/2022 catalog.

Which way would you prefer? 
 
 
Mary
 
 
 

Mary Myers, Ed.D.

Chair, Computer Science

Florida SouthWestern State College

8099 College Parkway, K-104

Fort Myers, FL 33919


